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United States Senate

WASHINGTON, DC 20510-0905

BILL NELSON
FLORIDA

September 14, 2017

Mr. Lowell McAdam
Chairman and CEO
Verizon

140 West Street

New York, NY 10007

Dear Mr. McAdam,

As you know, Florida is beginning to come back from the depths of Hurricane Irma, a
monster storm that swallowed much of the state, flooding neighborhoods and knocking out
power for millions of people. I know your company is hard at work restoring communications
service to the citizens of my state as quickly as possible, and I continue to urge you to make
restoration of service a top priority.

As we begin the recovery process, it’s important that consumers not be saddled with late
fees and other unnecessary costs—particularly those without the means to deal with such costs.
Therefore, I ask that you provide a 60-day moratorium on late fees, interest accrual, penalties,
and any other unnecessary costs, to give people time to recover and get back on their feet. I also
would request that your companies provide rebates or credits to your subscribers for any
interruption in voice, video, or internet service that occurred due to Hurricane Irma.

I’ve been heartened by the many stories of Floridians helping Floridians as I CriSSCross
the state to survey the damage. I ask that you follow their example and do all you can to ease the
burden on those suffering from the storm. Now is the time to lend a helping hand to your fellow
Americans—to help them meet their immediate needs without the added stress of excessive
financial demands.

I'look forward to hearing your response to this request and stand ready to work with you
to serve the people of Florida. Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
BILL NELSON
U.S. Senator




